
 

PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian and staff  
   
Date: April 2, 2022 
 
Re: April Policy Review 
 
The following policy review is presented for Commission consideration. Staff will request 
action to rescind the policies at the June Commission meeting.  
 
Because the State Library is no longer open to the public it is no longer necessary to 
maintain either a public display policy or a reading room code of conduct.    


